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1. Meeting Notes.
The meeting notes from the October 24 were reviewed and accepted.
2. Short Form – Health Science  
The Health Science short form was reviewed and approved by the Curriculum Committee for placement on the Academic Master Plan for 2010.  Kathy will work with Steve on making the changes and getting it back to the Academic Planning Committee before it is routed to Academic Senate.
3. 
Academic Master Plan  
Kathy distributed a copy of the latest version of the Academic Master Plan.  It was determined that the MFA move to 2010.
4.
Starting New Degrees
The Academic Planning Committee expresses its concern regarding the start up of new degrees before Chancellor Office approval.  The Committee officially states its concern that the University adhere to the guidelines put forth by the Chancellor’s Office earlier in the calendar year (when the pilot programs were resolved).  It is also concerned that the WASC requirement further extends the ability and liability of launching degrees without approvals.  Kathy indicated she would share the information and advised the Committee that Steve Lefevre has been in regular contact with the Chancellor’s Office regarding the status of these degrees.

It was agreed that Steve and Jeanne would draft a position statement regarding this issue to the Provost.

5.
Updates  

The committee requested updates from Steve Lefevre on those items listed in the November 7, 

2007 minutes.
10.
Next Meetings – pending.

